
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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DORSET DRIVE

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
The Farmer’s children had a fantastic time learning about mini beasts and 
lifecycles, we are still following our caterpillar’s journey and now have 5 
caterpillars at nursery so please look out for the photographs as the 
children follow each stage of growth. 
Following on from this we have started learning all about our bodies, 
looking at our skeletons, organs and the effects healthy eating and 
exercise has on our bodies. The children have enjoyed taking part in a 
range of activities such as a dentist role play, using oregano and 
toothpaste to see how it removes the food and plaque from our teeth, 
using straws and balloons to learn how our lungs work, measuring 
ourselves and creating skeletons. The children will be learning a new fact 
each week so make sure to ask them about it when they get home!
The Duck’s and lamb’s children have enjoyed learning all about summer 
and growth, they have loved planting seeds and new flowers in our 
garden and watering these daily taking good care of them, looking at 
different fruits and vegetables we can grow. We linked this to the story the 
very hungry caterpillar, we cut up our fruit and vegetables in our kitchen 
area and learnt about where the different food comes from. 
The children have then moved on to learning about themselves, their 
families and where we live, the children have enjoyed exploring foods 
from different countries, dressing up in different clothing, looking at how 
we travel the world and different holidays we have been on. 
We also held our first grandparents’ morning thank you to everyone who 
joined us for lots of fun in the garden. 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
We will be celebrating Graduation with our school leavers and learning 
about what they can expect through the story Topsy and Tim go to school. 
We will look at the different school uniforms children will be wearing and 
what the school day will be like. 

July 2023

Dates for the Diary:
14TH JULY 2023 - TERM TIME FINISHES

PRE-SCHOOL PARTY WEEK has been changed to the
WEEK COMMENCING 3RD JULY 2023

(events will be displayed on the door) 
07 JULY 2023 - WIN A SUMMERTIME HAMPER

14 JULY 2023 - SUMMER TREATS TABLE


